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Date:  23-Mar-20 
 
From: Steve Leimberg's Employee Benefits and Retirement Planning 

Newsletter 
 
Subject:   Mary Vandenack & James Pieper on Families First Coronavirus 

Response Act - Provisions Expanding Requirements for Businesses 
to Provide Paid Emergency Leave 

 
“Covid-19 is resulting in business closures and unemployed workers across 
the country. The Families First Coronavirus Response Act was signed into 
law on March 18, 2020 to provide paid sick leave, free coronavirus testing, 
food assistance, and expanded unemployment benefits.  This commentary 
focuses on the provisions expanding employer paid leave requirements.” 
  
Mary Vandenack and James Pieper provide commentary on the Families 
First Coronavirus Response Act, which was finalized March 18, 2020, to 
respond to the outbreak of COVID-19.  

  
Click this link to read their commentary. 

  

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  

  
Covid-19 is resulting in business closures and unemployed workers across 
the country. The Families First Coronavirus Response Act was signed into 
law on March 18, 2020 to provide paid sick leave, free coronavirus testing, 
food assistance, and expanded unemployment benefits.  This commentary 
focuses on the provisions expanding employer paid leave requirements. 

  
HOPE THIS HELPS YOU HELP OTHERS MAKE A POSITIVE 
DIFFERENCE!  

 Mary Vandenack 

James Pieper 

  

https://leimbergservices.com/all/LISIVandenackPieperPDF3_23_2020.pdf
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Click here to comment on this newsletter.  

 

HELP US HELP OTHERS! TELL A FRIEND ABOUT 
OUR NEWSLETTERS. JUST CLICK HERE.  

 Click Here for Steve Leimberg and Bob LeClair’s NumberCruncher 

and Quickview Software, Books, and Other Resources  

 

 

 

http://www.leimbergservices.com/
http://leimbergservices.com/membersonly.cfm?nl=lis_ebr_726#comm
http://www.leimbergservices.com/tellafriend3.cfm?email=mvandenack@vanwil.com
http://www.leimberg.com/

